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Operation  

Be The Best You Can Be -  Athlete  
 

            July  
 

Mon 16th Yr6 Production - 6pm 
Tue 17th Yr6 Production - 6pm 

Wed 18th Yr6 Leaversô Party - 1pm-3pm 

Thu 19th Final Celebration Assembly - 9am 
Fri 20th Year 6 Leaversô assembly - 9am 

Fri 20th  School Closes - 3.15pm 
 

          September  
 

Wed 5th School Opens - 8.45am 

Wootton Primary School  

http://www.wootton.northants.sch.uk  

REMINDERS NEXT WEEK  

 
Monday/Tuesday  

Year 6 Production 6pm 
 

Wednesday  

Year 6 Leaversô Party 
 

Thursday  
Final Celebration Assembly 

 
Friday  

Year 6 Leaversô Assembly 9am 

Attendance  
 

Congratulations to RKA 

again for staying top of 

the table. This is the third 

week running!  

Gold Award  
 

Congratulations to this weeksô five Gold 

Award children. Youôve impressed your 

teachers with hard work and showing the 
school values . A special congratulations to 

T, who achieved the hat-trick of Gold 
Award, Star of the Week and sitting on the 

birthday bench. What a week!  

Three Lions  
 
As you may know, Wootton Primary School 

made their own version of Three Lions this 
week to try and help the England team 

progress to the World Cup Final. 

Unfortunately Sir Gareth and the Lads 
werenôt able to reach the final but a huge 

well done to everyone for getting involved! 
If you havenôt seen the video you can view 

it by clicking HERE. 

All summer birthdays will be celebrated during  

the Thursday morning assembly at 9am.  

/ƭŀǎǎ  !ǧŜƴŘŀƴŎŜ 

wY! ффΦр҈ 

с/[ ффΦо҈ 

н!a фуΦт҈ 

рI фуΦт҈ 

м{w фуΦо҈ 

пW фтΦо҈ 

пa фтΦм҈ 

оI фсΦу҈ 

с. фрΦт҈ 

мW{ фпΦр҈ 

н. фпΦо҈ 

о/ фоΦп҈ 

wb. фнΦо҈ 

р[ фмΦс҈ 

https://youtu.be/_qO8_02LWGo
https://youtu.be/_qO8_02LWGo


 

  

Bronze Awards  
 

Well done to these two children reaching their Bronze Awards.  

 

 

Silver Awards  
 

A huge group of children hitting their Silver Awards this week. Well done to you all for doing so well this year.  

Stars Of The Week  
  

Well done to our wonderful Stars of the Week this week for being the best you could be and showing the 

school values. 
 

 

 



 

  

Police Vehicle Naming Competition  
 

Congratulations to M and A for being the winners of the óName the Police Vehicleô competition.  

The winning names were NEMO and FLASH. The winners are going to receive a formal invitation to a 

vehicle naming ceremony.  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Anti -Bullying Reps  
 

A huge thank you to this yearsô Anti-Bullying Reps. You have shown the rest of the children how to play 

nicely and show respect to others throughout the school.  

The Year 6 Reps werenôt available for this photo but will be shown next week.  

 

  

 

 

 

 


